
          08-03-2018 

To 

Dr.Rangarajan, 

Secretary Cum Treasurer, 

Indian  Prosthodontics  Society, 

Royahpet, 

Chennai. 

 

                             Subject: Community outreach programme report. 

Respected sir, 

               This is to bring to your kind notice that we have conducted the community outreach programme at AME’S 

Dental college, Raichur at 6th to 8th March 2018 successfully. Here with I am enclosing the detailed programme list. 

The free denture camp was organized by the Department of Prosthodontics, AME’s Dental college, Raichur and 

Department Of  Health And Famiy Welfare under Dhanta Bhagya Yojane Scheme by the government. Total of  

patients were treated out of which  requiring single complete denture,  requiring complete denture and removable 

partial denture. 

 The registration for patients requiring removable partial and complete denture was done in the first week of march 

at government general hospital lingsugur, Raichur district. Patients were given appointment on 6th to 8th MARCH for 

all clinical procedures to be carried out at AME’S Dental college and hospital. 

The chief guest of this function was Dr. Shakir (Healh Officer, Lingsugur Taluk), 

Dr.D.N.S.V.Ramesh(Principal,A.M.E’S Dental College Raichur), Dr.Shivanand Aspalli (Vice Principal,A.M.E’S 

Dental College Raichur) Dr.Sunil Dhaded (HOD and Professor, A.M.E’S Dental College Raichur), Dr.Sheethal 

havale  (District nodal officer), District Dental Officers Dr.Abhishek Patil, Dr. Vishwanath, Dr.,Sharanaamma, 

Dr.Aniket and other staff members of the college were present. All the dentures were distributed by the chief guest. 

The dental team comprised of four groups of color coding that is Red, blue, green and yellow for easier 

identification. The team was well equipped with Staffs, PGs, Interns, and Technicians for every group. All the 

denture delivery for complete denture and single complete denture patients were planned on 8th MARCH. 

The program was for three days and the patients were very happy to get their treatment done within a short period of 

time and we are happy to inform you that a good appreciation was noticed from all the patients thanking the Indian 

Prosthodontic Society for carrying out this community outreach programmed and looked forward to have this type 

of program in the near future. Moreover in this program patients were educated about various treatment performed 

in our department and denture maintenance. A good co-ordination was seen between all the team workers for 

making this camp an overall success among the public. This function was widely covered by the local newspapers. 

The denture boxes were sponsored by Capri Company, Mumbai. 

The photographs of the patients’ treatment and prosthesis delivered are attached along this report. 

I thank you sir for having permitted us to do this program which was very `much beneficial and which has created 

lot of prosthetic awareness among the patients. 

Thanking you 

 



Community outreach programme  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 































 

















 

 

 

 


